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Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 We hope you all enjoyed the fantabulous snow day without classes last 

Monday! Believe it or not, we are already half way through until Spring break. 

If you have any travel ideas for the Spring break however, make sure to plan 

ahead—if you might be going outside of US, check that all your travel docu-

ments are up-to-date, and it might also be a good idea to let Eowyn know! 

We wanted to remind you all about 

the final deadline for filing tax return, 

which is on Tuesday, April 18th! 

Eowyn will email you all soon and pro-

vide instructions on how you can get 

started, so keep your heads up! 



 
For March event, we are planning a collaboration with the APASU (Asian Pa-

cific American Student Union ) club on campus to do a group factory tour at the Theo 

Chocolate in Seattle! The tour will last about an hour, including chocolate 

sampling time! The exact time and date of the event hasn’t been decided 

yet, but it will most likely happen on Saturday of the week after Spring 

break (March 25th). The regular factory tour cost per person is $10, but 

the IPO is planning to subsidize 50-70% of the cost to those of you who 

RSVP early ahead. The tour group size is limited, so make sure you email, 

text, Facebook message me ahead to save your seat/get a discount! 


